
The VCI Express 
A bi monthly update on what is happening with the Vital Church Initiative at Nardin Park Church 

  

What has happened? 

• 8 task force teams have formed to implement the prescriptions adopted April 22nd 
• Teams have begun meeting 
• All required books have been ordered and distributed to teams (extra copies in 

church library if you would like to read them) 
• Visioning workshop held on 6/20/2018 

What is coming up next? 

Sunday August 19th, 11:30 to 12:30 p.m. in Fellowship Hall- Vision Feedback 
Session.  Especially for those who attended the June 20th vision workshop. At this 
session the vision team will bring the latest draft of the new vision/mission frame for 
your review and feedback. After this review, the new vision/mission frame will go to 
church council on September 19th for adoption.  No pre-registration needed - just 
show up if you are interested. 

Sunday, September 23rd after worship in Fellowship Hall until 1 p.m.—All 
Church Town Hall meeting on VCI—Come to hear the latest updates from each of the 
teams.  Food and childcare provided. Sign up online, during coffee hour or by 
contacting the church office, starting in September. 

August 10th, 2018   HEADLINE  

VCI Process is 
chugging along. 
We are currently 
on track with all 
our deadlines! 

A Nugget of Wisdom for Growing Churches 

Nearly everyone wants Nardin Park to grow numerically and spiritually. 
We must be the change we wish to see.  Thus, as we grow, we need to 
think like a larger church.  While smaller churches tend to focus on 
controlling each and every decision, larger churches trust the leadership 
they elect to accomplish the tasks which have been entrusted to them.  
Let us think big and trust those who are leading us into the future, 
especially God. 

 

 


